Subject: Re: Hollywood Media EFT Payment of $387,002.77 will be available in your bank on 02/08/2016
From: Jim Omahen

Date: 02/09/2016 08:21 AM

To: Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org>, Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

CC: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Rick Scott
<rick.scott@Ilacity.org>

Emelia, this is to let you know that as of the time this message is being sent to you we/our bank has not received EFT payment of
$387,002.77. Please advise as to the delay as per your original advisory. Thanks.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org>

Date: Friday, February 5, 2016 at 7:52 AM

To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Media EFT Payment of $387,002.77 will be available in your bank on 02/08/2016

Thanks.

Emelia Tso

Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of City Clerk

213-978-1110



